From: Bob Knight

To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Camping passes must stay
Date: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 9:33:14 AM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or opening
attachments.

There is likelihood of serious negative impact on seniors with fixed
incomes and people with low incomes who camp frequently if removal of
camping passes goes forward. This holds especially true if camping fees
are increased.

Bob Knight
Santa Fe, NM
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